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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Thank you for your support in buying tickets for Flats and 

Sharps’ Benefit Concert raising funds for your children’s 

Outdoor Learning tomorrow. Their new album is now ready 

to be launched at the event so it promises to be a great 

night. Just a few tickets remain so contact the school office 

to buy tickets before it’s too late. Search Youtube and 

Twitter (see website) for exclusive footage of the band 

recording in the school hall in November. 
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This week Penberth 

Class visited Penberth Cove to look for early signs of Spring. 

After walking down through the cove to discover the sea 

many sustainability issues were raised, the problems 

surrounding plastics in seawater etc. Then it was time to 

meet Mrs Rowe’s chickens and collect some eggs which were 

taken back to school with great care and put into the 

incubator where we hope they will hatch. There was then 

just enough time to explore Mrs Rowe’s garden and pick 

some flowers to bring back to school. Grateful thanks to Mrs 

Rowe for her hospitality and to all our parent helpers. 

Nanjizal Class enjoyed a visit to 

Newlyn Art Gallery this week as part of their ‘Art on our 

Doorstep’ project. Nanjizal were delighted that their art work 

was displayed in the main gallery at Newlyn and that they 

were able to meet many international artists who were 

working at Newlyn during a two week International Artists 

Exchange event. Amilie and Logan met and spoke with Terry 

Frost’s grandson, whose work they had studied. Nanjizal 

were delighted to hear that, as their work had been 

displayed, they too had become Artists in Residence at this 

prestigious gallery. They would like to thank all the helpers 

on the visit and the staff at Newlyn Art Gallery. 
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If you have any unwanted plain mugs or cups and saucers 

please take them to Penberth (Reception) Class where they 

are needed for a future project. Thank you. 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Art Club (Y3-4) until 4.15pm, 
Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking (Y3-4 Group 1) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-KS1 Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6) until 4.15pm   
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Fun with Construction Toys 
Tuesday- Make my own Snack 
Wednesday- Mother’s Day Crafting (sshhh! It’s a Secret!) 
Thursday- Browsing Books for World Book Day 
Friday- Board Games and Dice 
 
 
Request from Activities Team- WANTED- Clean empty egg boxes- Thank you 
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